
 
 

 

 

                                                                        Minutes 

                                                           Board of Fire Engineers 

                                                           Monday, May 13, 2019 

 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

 

 Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Flannery, Dave Joki and Dave Santuccio met with 

Fire Inspector/Lt. JP Royea. Fire Inspector/Lt. JP Royea left at 7:20 pm. Chief Corey came in 

at 7:30 pm. 

 

 April minutes were read and accepted. 

 

 The 2019 budget was discussed. We will be trying to get the breathing air compressor out of 

this year’s budget. The 2020 budget was talked about. We will be putting in for a new fire 

truck. We have an aging fleet with the average age being 25 years old.    

 

 Personnel was discussed and two people are moving away. We will be putting on some 

classes for officer training. We will post the Lt. job after the training. Some new classes will 

be looked at for training. 

 

 We have finished West Hill water hole and the Cleveland Hill water hole. We will be 

finishing up Laurelcrest and Blueberry water holes this week. We will be finishing up Old 

Milford Rd. water hole and Mountain Rd. this week. Averill Rd. and South Spaulding water 

holes will be paved this year.  

 

 Bingham’s cistern is unchanged.  

 

 Lee Lemoine has ordered the new parts to replace the 50 year old system we have for the fire 

horn. This will stop horn from sticking. 

 

 We are waiting for one more price to come in on the painting, before picking a painting 

contractor. 

 

 Saybrooke has pumped all three tanks downstairs for washing our gear. There was a lot of 

sludge in the bottom of boiler. We are washing our gear more to prevent cancer.   

 

 Signing of bills. 

 

 Meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm, and next meeting will be held on June 10, 2019 at 7:00 pm.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Charles E. Corey Sr. 

Brookline Fire 
Department 

Board of Fire Engineers 
Po Box 660 

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033 


